
January 16, 2023 

To Whom This May Concern, 

I recommend Ms. Samantha Park as candidate for a teaching position in your board. I 

had the pleasure of meeting Ms. Park during her teacher candidate placement in my 5/6 

classroom. She is a driven, organized, and prepared teacher who creates meaningful, 

creative, detailed, and engaging lessons for her students. 

During her placement, Ms. Park showed up earlier than asked, worked hard, and 

carried herself in a polite and respectable manner. She had a good rapport with the 

students. She demonstrated a high level of professionalism in the classroom. She had 

clever ways to get the student's attention and have them reflect on their learning. She 

was able to develop lessons that met the diverse needs of my classroom. She added 

appropriate modifications and accommodations for the students that needed them 

during class lessons as well as on assessments. 

If you have any requests or questions do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Wilson    

Michelle Wilson 

Grade 5/6 Teacher 

Princess Elizabeth Public School 

Greater Essex County District School Board 

(519) 564-0734 

 

 


